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Application ref: 2013/2171/P Associated ref: 2013/2337/L

Dear Mr. Fowler,

I previously emailed you with my cbjections to the planning application regarding 28 Gloucester
Crescent AND 29, Gloucester Crescent. It seems obvious that the two planning applications are
ity oo, G
lived in Gloucester Crescent for nearly twenty seven years, and mn that trne I have seen the knocker-
throughs come and go. Then the next lot of people arrive, and repeat mere structural alterations
Iwas wondering how houses built on red clay, and dated 1850 can withstand these assaults over and
over again befare they succurnb to collapsmg?

If one factors i global warming, and also what we know of future climate change, the picture
appears grim, unless we take positive action at the earliest possible date to curb; if not abolish
planning applications in Londen as a whole

Regarding 28, Gloucester Crescent I heard from your office (26th June 2013} that no planning
decision had et been made - vet the work in the baserent and eround floor has already started e

Tours smcerely,
Alice Landy,

28/06/2013



